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Trumbull-Nelson Construction and Banwell Architects joined a select group of twelve New
Hampshire builders, architects, and landscapers who were named winners of the 2012 Building New
Hampshire Awards at a ceremony. The winning entries were selected in recognition of their work to
build, remodel, or retrofit an energy-efficient, high performance residence or commercial or
institutional building. 
The award-winning projects were designed and built to minimize their carbon footprint and impact on
the environment. "The winners of the 2012 Building New Hampshire Awards are the people to
watch," said Kathy Poggi, principal of Seacoast Ink and producer of the awards program. "With a
sense of responsibility, they're the ones who are producing some of the most innovative, sustainable
building and remodeling projects in the Granite State."
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